
2015 - 2016 Season
October newsletter

Welcome to our NEW MEMBERS!
Jessica Blakeley, Simon Blakeley, Sean Coleman, 
Lynne Cyr, Jessica Gunson, Linda HInes, Mona 
McLeod, Andre Marcil, Janice Marcil, Clayton 
Rochon, Jessica Rochon, Tim Young. Check with 
the Drawmaster of the league(s) YOU INTEND TO 
CURL IN to confirm that you are included in the 
next draw as adult members can curl in more 
than one league.

League Drawmaster Telephone
Ladies’ Gerri VanAmelsfoort 705 724 1712
Men’s Gerry Giesler 705 493 4054
Mixed Sue Brousseau 705 724 3989
Juniors’ Amber/Jeremy Winters 705 472 8538
Seniors’ Dennis Lawrence 705 724 3531

Registration Fees
Thanks to all members for completing the 
registration forms.  Remember to bring payment 
(cash or cheque) next time you curl if you haven’t 
paid your membership fees already.  If you pay 
cash, be sure to receive a receipt.  You can pay your 
drawmaster any time you play.  Early Bird Draw for a 
FREE membership next season closes December 17.

Check the Website...
for schedules, curling etiquette, and events.  
www.powassancurlingclub.ca

Up-coming Club Bonspiels
mark your calendars

Wednesday, Nov 25, 2015
Seniors’ Bonspiel 

Friday, Nov 27 - Sunday, Nov 29, 2015
Powassan Open Cash Spiel  & BBQ
details page 2

Wednesday, Jan 13, 2016
Seniors’ Bonspiel

Friday, Jan 15 - Saturday Jan 16, 2016
OPP Provincials Bonspiel

Friday, Feb 26 - Saturday, Feb 27, 2016
Mystery Spiel 

Thursday March 31, 2016
Seniors Closing Spiel & AGM

Friday, April 1 - Saturday April 2, 2016
Closing Spiel & AGM

Information can be found on the club web site:
powassancurlingclub.ca / Events / Bonspeils
or on poster boards in the club.

Hurry!!!  Don’t be left out of the fun!

Volunteer(s) still  needed!
The club is still seeking a volunteer or two to 
assist with the occasional rental of the curl-
ing facility.  Duties include prior inspection of 
the area being rented at the club, perform any 
cleaning required, and cleaning after the 
rental.

Rental bookings, scheduling, invoicing, and 
payment collection are not necessarily a part 
of the duties, but would be an asset if these 
functions were incorporated into this volunteer 
position. Please contact Club President Bernard 
Penney if you, or a group, would like to assume 
this role.  Call: 705 494 7142 or email: 
President@powassancurlingclub.ca

SPARES
The following three new members 
could not commit to a team this 
draw, but are available to curl as 
spares. You can reach Sean 
Coleman, Clayton Rochon, and
Jessica Rochon at 705 845 5356.
Other Available Spares:
Linda Cunningham 705 493 8188
Puddy Stillar 705 724 5643
Amanda White 705 495 9049
Max Giesler 705 724 1950



new
upcoming fun!

Open Format 
Cash Spiel 

November 27, 28, and 29, 2015

Registration Fee: $200 per team
16  Teams -  Guaranteed 3 games
All games played in Powassan

Dinner : Steak or Chicken Kiev 
70% of entry fees will go towards prizes. 
Cash prizes with every win! 

contact: 
Terry Lang  
 705 497 3705  
 terrylang@tlcconsulting.on.ca
Jeremy Winters 
 705 494 5412      
 jeremy.winters@sandvik.comre
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Men’s League ... heads-up
Although the men’s league won’t officially 
start until  “after hunting season”, this should 
not deter any non-hunter/male curlers from 
assembling at the club on Thursday nights to 
hone their curling skills.  

If enough come out, there could be some 
friendly competition and conditioning for 
the post-hunting draw!  Last week the four 
members who attended enjoyed scotch 
doubles... or was it double scotches?

Your Executive has created five memberships that 
are available to Powassan youth who would like to 
participate in curling but cannot due to financial 
barriers.  As a community facility, we see the 
importance of exposing and including our young 
citizens to our club’s community and the sport of 
curling.

This new program offers membership at no 
charge to our youth, and is based solely on the 
recommendation of a club member(s).  Due to 
the sensitivity of this program, details of offering a 
community membership is between the club sponsor 
and the individual accepting.

Contact President Bernard Penney if you would like to 
suggest a YOUTH community membership.

You should notice the flat screen in the main lounge.
The convenience of satellite reception will bring live 
competitions to the lower level – as well, will cycle 
through curling club announcements regarding 
draws, bonspiels, and other need-to-know 
information for our membership.

The Junior Program is up and running, and 
always accepting new curlers.  The Fall Session 
is underway and a Winter Session will begin in 
the new year.

The program has purchased 
some new equipment and
accessories for our up-
and-coming curlers.

Friday evenings
6:30 pm

Out with the old and in with the new...

exterior sign

new club program
community memberships

welcome to our

21 junior curlers

Articles or photos for up-coming newsletters or the web 
site can be sent to President@powassancurlingclub.ca


